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June 7, 2018  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

Seafood Marketing Steering Committee Meeting Postponed 

 
 

The previously scheduled Seafood Marketing Steering Committee meeting, which was to be held 

on Monday, June 11
th

, has been postponed to a later date. Once rescheduled, the new date will be 

posted on the Division’s website.  

 

For more information on the Division of Marine Fisheries, click here.  
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